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June 30, 2016 

 

 

 

John Dockry 

Shapiro & Zielke LLP 

12550 W Frontage Rd Ste. 200 

Burnsville MN 55337 

 

VIA EMAIL: jdockry@logs.com 

        

Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 689 Conway Street  

  

Mr. Dockry: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 28, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, laid over this 

matter to hear it after the closing; therefore, she will hear this matter again at the August 9 

Legislative Hearing.   

 

On August 9, 2016, the Legislative Hearing Officer will want to see a confirmation of funding 

and review the final scope of work.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

cc: Steve Magner (email) 

 Joe Yannarelly (email) 

 Amy Spong (email) 

 Christine Boulware (email) 

 Vicki Sheffer (email)  

 Karin DuPaul, karindupaul@comcast.net 

 Carol Carey, ccarey@historicsaintpaul.org 
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